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Dear Nathaniel Young

T am writing to represent the views of Kentish Town Conservation Area Committee.

The only comment we have about this application is that the galvanised steel material used for the roof of
the play hut is unsuitable for the surroundings. We are asking for an alternative roofing materiel to be

substituted which is more in keeping with the garden surroundings.

With best wishes

Caroline Hill

for Kentish Town Conservation Area Committee
13 Leverton Street

London NW5 2PH




